
 

 
August 16, 2016 
 
 
Dear CCSL Parents/Guardians: 
  
It is with extreme delight that I write to inform you that the Lowell City Planning Board approved 
our K-8 Permit last night with conditions!  The conditions involve the regular monitoring of our 
traffic and safety operations plans with the City.   
  
This is incredibly exciting news for CCSL and provides us with the opportunity to place all 
students at the Middlesex Street site for the 2016-2017 school year! 
  
We are in the process of finalizing a parent mailing that contains start of the school year 
information.   
  
A final piece we are working on with the City and Developer is gaining our occupancy permit.  
Work at the site has been literally as busy as a beehive and we are expecting to have our inspections 
later this week or next.  As soon as there is word to report on, I will send out an update. 
  
Thank you for all of your commitment, perseverance and collaboration.  I am so excited about 
CCSL's progress and future! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Frederick A. Randall IV 


